
 

 

  

 

INVITATION 
Launch of Caring for your premature baby at home. 

A Web resource for parents 

 

TinyLife in partnership with Queens University Belfast, invite you to join 

them to launch their latest initiative to help parents of premature 

babies. The resource was developed for parents by parents and health 

and social care providers working together.  

 

There will be short presentations from Dr Michael McBride, Chief Medical Officer 

and Professor Linda Franck, University of California San Francisco. 

Parents have told us that support and information for when they are at home with their 

premature baby is important to them. The resource is organised around topics raised by 

parents during focus groups and the content includes practical advice and lots of short 



 

videos of parents and professionals that we believe parents will find invaluable. 

 

 

 

RSVP 

Pauline at TinyLife on tel 02890815050 or 

email pauline@tinylife.org.uk 

 

We’d love to see you there. 
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